
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 8th July 2015 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We would like to invite you to a one off performance by the Dance and Singing groups to showcase what 

they have been working on this term.  This will be the last time the year 6 children will have the opportunity 

of performing with Norwood School.  It will take place on Thursday 16th July 2015 at 9am in the school 

hall for approximately 15 minutes. 

Please could the dance group come to school in their PE kit and bring their school uniform in a bag.  Those 

in both groups will have the opportunity to perform with both groups. 

If you would like to join us, please complete the slip below indicating the number of chairs you require and 

return via email to school by Tuesday 14th July 2015. 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that photographs or video recordings are not 

permitted during the performance. 

We look forward sharing our learning with you all. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Burnham    Miss Miller    Mrs Reynolds 

KS1 Leader    Year 4 Teacher    Head Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dance/Singing Club Performance- Thursday 16th July 2015 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

I can/cannot attend the street dance/singing performance on Thursday 16th July 2015. 

I will need    seats provided. 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 
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